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PCN #: WE100728MP      Date: Aug 17, 2010 
 

 

Re: PFC MegaPAC Fan Guard 
 

To Our Valued Customers 

We appreciate you use of Westcor’s PFC MegaPACs. This notice is to inform you of a change 

to the product fan guard 

 

PCN Type:  

Notice of a change in product appearance 
 

Product(s) Affected:  

PFC MegaPAC, PFC MegaPAC-EL, PFC MegaPAC-HP, PFC MegaPAC-HPEL,  
 

Proposed Change: 

Replace existing plastic fan guard with nickel plated steel guard 

 
Reason(s) for the Change: 

Improved durability. The existing plastic guard is easier to damage with improper handling, and 

when damaged may require product return to the factory due to the method used to attach the 
cover, guard, and fan 

 

 

 

                        
 

    Plastic Fan Guard               New Steel Guard 
 

 

 
Validation Data: 

The new guards have been evaluated for safety, security and airflow impact, as well as going 

through normal factory processing as part of completed units. No performance changes were 

noted. No impact to RoHS status 
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Customer impact:  

Any changes to external dimensions are negligible. Since Westcor requires 2 inches free space 

behind the fan opening to ensure proper airflow there will be no impact to any mounting or 
handling requirements  

 

 
Effective date of change:   

The new fan guard will start shipping with the affected product lines approximately 9/1/2010 

 

Company Contact:  
 

Jeff Lally 

Westcor Marketing 
Westcor Division of Vicor 

560 Oakmead Parkway 

Sunnyvale, Ca. 94085-4022 
jlally@vicr.com 

 

 


